
RIO TINTO MONGOLIA BOARD
AND LEADERSHIP DELEGATION
VISITS NAMDEB OPERATIONS

The delegation also had an opportunity to engage with the OMDis Town
Transformation team on the work they do pertaining to Town
Transformation and socio-economic development in Oranjemund.

As part of our continued
endeavours to learn and share
from stakeholders across the
industry, a 13 member Rio
Tinto’s Oyu Tolgoi Board and
Leadership delegation from
Mongolia (Asia) visited Namdeb
and Debmarine Namibia
operations from 26 January to
30 January 2023. 

The familiarisation visit included
site visits to Namdeb’s Southern

Coastal Mine operations in Oranjemund, MV Benguela Gem Debmarine
Namibia’s newest diamond recovery vessel and an excursion into the
Sperrgebiet.


